13 July, 2015

Dan Kellar Policy Staff Advisor, The Society of Energy Professionals 2239 Yonge St Toronto, ON M4S 2B5



## VIA Canada Post, Email and RSS Filing

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board P.O. Box 2319 2300 Yonge St. Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Re: EB-2015-0026 B2M Limited Partnership Application for 2015 to 2019 Transmission Revenue Requirement and Rates Technical Conference - The Society of Energy Professionals Topical Areas For Questioning

Dear Ms. Walli,

Further to Procedural Order No. 2 in the above-noted proceeding, The Society of Energy Professionals will attend the July 16 Technical Conference. The Society of Energy Professionals does not plan to ask any questions, however it may seek further clarification on the responses B2M provides to questions asked by OEB staff and CME.

Thank you.

Dan Kellar

Policy Staff Advisor

D. Kellan

The Society of Energy Professionals

Email copy: Interested Parties

harold.thiessen@ontarioenergyboard.ca

Regulatory@hydroone.com